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adamantly opposed to the AHPRA's treatment of Dr. David van Gend and the Board's draft
revision to its Code of Conduct which would use the threat of deregistration to silence dissenting
doctors who speak out or even silently retweet on contentious topics. The Board should not be
allowed to give itself extra powers to censor and intimidate doctors who do not share its world
view. History has shown you don't have to agree with dissenting doctors, but no one has the right
to silence them under threat of serious legal sanctions. The Board should stick to regulating the
medical incompetence of doctors NOT their political correctness.
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Yours sincerely
Patricia Hughes
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